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News and Announcements 
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Just as we had finished our March weather 
graph by adding a few lamb days, April came in 
like a lion!  Still we are noting signs of Spring 
and the new life it heralds.  The bulbs we 
panted in the fall are emerging, buds are ready 
to burst on trees and bushes, earthworms 
have made their way up through soggy ground,  
even the returning ants have delighted us! 

We were fortunate to have Oliver’s baby 
chicks, Grace’s puppy, and Elsa’s two year old 
dog all visit before the pet shop closed.  We’ve 
thought a lot about animals that are hatched 
and those that are born and have begun to 
explore the concept of living and non-living as 
spring unfolds.  We’ve been busy artists 
working in the style of the masters and some 
of us enjoyed exploring the ORRHS set for  
theater arts. Our Hair Care Place has opened 
and its busy stylists are helpful preparing 
clients for productions of their own, while a 
flower shop in the block area sets the stage 
beautifully as we imagine what lies beyond 
these April showers! 
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Student teachers  will begin to present 
their lessons in science. 

We will think about life cycles and 
observe metamorphosis.  

We will engage all of our senses 
enjoying spring walks and scavenger 
hunts. 
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Schools are closed for spring break April 
18th-22nd. 

April 27th is a professional development 
day.  ALL preschoolers will be dismissed at 
11:00.  

April 29th is our field trip to Heritage 
Museums and Gardens.  Please confirm your 
attendance and provide payment by April 
15th if possible! 

May 5th the high school student teachers 
are hosting an art show from 11:00-12:00. 
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